
     The Pleasant View City Council will hold public hearings on Tuesday, June 9, 

2020 in the city office located at 520 West Elberta Dr., beginning at 6:00 P.M. to 

consider adopting the 2020-2021 fiscal year budget and amending the 2019-2020 

fiscal year budget.                                                  

     Further information can be obtained by contacting the city office at 782-8529. 

Laurie Hellstrom 

City Recorder 

 

 

     The Pleasant View City Redevelopment Agency will hold public hearings on 

Tuesday, June 9, 2020 in the city office located at 520 West Elberta Dr., beginning 

after the City Council Meeting starting at 6:00 P.M. to consider adopting the 2020-

2021 fiscal year budget and amending the 2019-2020 fiscal year budget.   

     Further information can be obtained by contacting the city office at 782-8529. 

Laurie Hellstrom 

City Recorder 
 

 


